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SB 210 proposes to repeal Oregon's mail in voting system which has been extremely 

successful and adopted in other states across the country.  I oppose SB 210. 

This legislation mimics similar legislation proposed by Republican administrations at 

federal and state level to make it more difficult for people to vote.  We are not going 

back. 

 


